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The Ellacombe Weekly 
8th November 2024 

Dear Families,  

I hope you have all had a good half term break and everyone is feeling fully rested for Autumn 2. 

Many of our Year 5 and 6 children have been on their residential this week down to Slapton Sands in South 

Devon; they have had a fantastic few days exploring different aspects of the countryside and coast as well as 

developing their independence by living away from home. As a school, we are always looking for new 

opportunities for our pupils to enable them to develop, mature and learn in different ways. 

Thank you to all the parents who completed the Parent Survey; as a Senior Leadership Team we will be 

looking over these results and comments to celebrate the things we are doing well and look for areas in 

which we can always improve. 

We would love it if you could join us next Thursday morning (14th Nov) as you drop your children off at 

school to come and read with them for a short period of time and learn about how we teach reading at 

Ellacombe; there might even be some biscuits to tempt everyone in. 

Regards,      Ms Alison Helm: Headteacher 

NOVEMBER 

Wednesday 13th November Reception Open Afternoon/Evening for children starting Reception in September 

2025  - see website for details 

Thursday 14th at 8.45am Reading and Cake!  Save the date 

Friday 15th  Interfaith Day in House Teams 

DECEMBER 

9th December Last week of After School Clubs 

11th December Rudolf Run for charity 

13th December Little Stars Christmas Celebration 

18th December  Christmas lunch and Jumper Day. Celebration Afternoon - parents/carers 

invited in. 

19th December  Christmas church service - years 2 to 6 from 1.30pm to 2.30pm 

20th December Break up for Christmas 

JANUARY 

Monday 6th January  Back to school 

Tuesday 22nd April Extra non-pupil day—school closed for children 
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Attendance Awards 

We are working really hard to make sure all our pupils are in school, every 

day and on time. Obviously we all get sick, every now and then,  but if we are 

well, we need to be in school!  

Well done to Herdsmen and Hunters classes 100% attendance this week. 

Little Bears 96.32% 
Christie 

House 
92.27% Little Lions 87.06% 

Little Foxes 95% 

Little Tigers 98% 
Darwin 

House 
94.67% Unicorns 91.29% 

Dolphins 96.52% 

Little Horses 96.43% 
Kingsley 

House 
98.57% Eagles 98.67% 

Swans 96.67% 

Herdsmen 100% 
Singer 

House 
98.1% Heroes 90.8% 

Hunters 100% 

Warriors 99.13% 

The winner  is … 

KINGSLEY HOUSE 

The winner are...  

HERDSMEN AND HUNTERS! 
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STARS OF THE WEEK 

Little Stars Yuwin for showing a lovely caring attitude to his friends.  

Little Bears Jonathan for showing our school value of stewardship at tidy up time!  

Little Lions Danya for his kindness, enthusiasm and wonderful contributions to group discussions.   

Little Foxes Harvey - for your engagement with learning this week and showing our school value of per-

Little Tigers Kendrick - for coming back to school ready and engaged in all learning and for being so in-

Unicorns Unicorns - Colby for settling well into our Ellacombe family.   

Dolphins Eduard for improving his expression when reading aloud!  

Little Horses Zakhar for settling into Ellacombe life amazingly!  

Eagles Skyla K for giving her 100% in every piece of work and for being a role model  

Swans Isabella for your wonderful contributions to class discussions this week.  

Herdsmen 

All of the children in year 5 and 6 for being amazing both on residential and in 

class. 

Heroes 

Hunters 

Warriors 

UNIFORM 

Wearing the correct school uniform is essential and a smart dress code benefits everyone. It creates a sense 

of belonging and unites us as a community, giving us all an identity to be part of and proud of.  

It has been noticed that some children are coming into school in unsuitable shoes, hoodies and tracksuit 

bottoms.  Our uniform is as follows. 

• Navy sweatshirt (jumper) with school logo (required) 
• White polo shirt or white shirt with collar  
• Grey trousers / skirt / shorts  
• Grey or blue and white checked pinafore dress  
• Grey or white socks or plain grey tights  
• Black enclosed shoes 
 

Your co-operation is appreciated. 
 

Uniform Policy 

https://ellacombe-lap.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/07/AC007-Ellacombe-School-Uniform-Policy.pdf


 

4 

The Ellacombe Weekly 
8th November 2024 

Fundraising Events 

As a school, we are very aware that asking parents/carers for lots of money 

for school events and fundraising events can be quite stressful for some. As 

such, we have spent time this year thinking about which events and 

charities we will fundraise for in order to not be constantly asking you for 

donations. This term, we will be focusing our fundraising on the Rudolph 

Run for Rowcroft Hospice and a Christmas Disco to fund the year 3-5 

swimming lessons. We are also selling poppies for Remembrance Day. 

COME AND JOIN US 

We would love it if you were able to come into school at drop-off time on Thurs-

day 14th November to spend a bit of time reading with your child/ren. We will 

also be sharing with you ideas about how to support your child with their reading 

at home. 

All parents/carers in all year groups are more than welcome. 

Just come in through the gates with your child at 8.30—8.40am and head to their 

classes. 

 



 

5 

The Ellacombe Weekly 
8th November 2024 



 

6 

The Ellacombe Weekly 
8th November 2024 



 

7 

The Ellacombe Weekly 
8th November 2024 



 

8 

The Ellacombe Weekly 
8th November 2024 


